
Welcome to the first of our termly Reading Newsletters for the 22-23 school year! Book Club 
have been working alongside Miss Harvey to share with you reading related facts and fun.
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What are we reading this half
term?

Class 1 Class 2

Class 3

Class 4 Class 5

Ask your child to tell you about the 
story they have been reading in 

Class!

Rota Kids Craft Sale and 

Scholoastic Book Fair
A huge thank you to everyone who 

supported the Christmas Book Fair. 

We have raised a fantastic £206.52 to 

spend on books for our school!

Bryn Offa Library
We are constantly updating our 

school library. We have a wide 

selection of fiction and non-fiction 

books but are always looking for 

donations to extend it further. If 

you have any suitable children’s 

books in good condition that you 

would like to donate, please send 

them into school where they will 

be greatly appreciated.



Sharing books with adults is a 
fundamental part of a child’s
development. Please take the 
time to complete your child’s 
Reading Record each time 
they read and encourage 
them to fill it in themselves. 
We like to know what other 
books / magazines your child 
has been reading, so please 
let us know!

Reading a t Home

S p o t l i g h t on…

You will notice a laminated book mark attached to your Reading 
Record. This has some different questions types for you to think 
about while reading your book and to help you get the most from 
your reading. One of the question types focus on inference and 
deduction. 
Inferences can be made at any point in the story and are typically 
based around what characters do or say.

 How do you think the character is feeling?
 How do you know?
 What does the word tell you?
 Which character would you most like to meet?

Why?
 What do you think means?

Reading 
Record 

Bookmarks

Poetry Corner
Have fun reciting this short 
poem with your child. It will 
even help them in maths 
too!

Thirty days has 
September, April, 
June, and November, 
All the rest have 
thirty-one, But 
February's twenty-
eight, The leap year,
which comes
once in four,
Gives 
February  one
day more.

The Power of Reading!

Games

Fiction?

Key Stage 2 The boy at the 
back of the class

Key Stage

Horrible 
Histories

What the ladybird 
heard

See inside 
Great Cities

Note: Keep our library tidy!



visit: https://www.booktrust.org.uk/books-and-reading/have-some-fun/quizzes/



Book Recommendations

EYFS Recommendations Year 1 Recommendations

Year 2 Recommendations Year 3 Recommendations

Year 4 Recommendations
Year 5 Recommendations

Year 6 Recommendations

In the spotlight with Mr Jones!
When he was growing up, Mr Jones liked Enid Blyton 
books, especially The Faraway Tree because of how 
Enid made the words come to life and set the 
imagery in your head. He also liked the Julia 
Donaldson books because of the way it sometimes 
rhymed and how you can fall into the story and 
become part of it. Nowadays, Mr Jones likes reading 
autobiographies about the people he admires and 
for some sporting lives. This just shows how many 
different types of books there are and how great 
they can be! They also inspire you to do great things 
like write your own books like Mr Jones did when he 
was young; he wrote short, classic adventure stories. 
You never know maybe your name will be on a front 
cover one day…    


